
 

               

 

 
 

 
  

  
 

  
  

  
   

 
 

"Daily Southern Mail," June 20, 1857 

Daily Southern Mail. 

We are informed by Mr. E. W. FISH, General Agent for P. S. FROST’s Southern State Line, that on 
Tuesday last, daily trips were commenced between this city and St. Joseph. The proprietor of this 
Line has the contract of carrying the Mail between St. Joseph and Council Bluffs seven times a 
week, and the route has been stocked with good teams, and fine coaches for this purpose, and 
for the accommodation of travelers. This is another evidence of the growing importance of this 
city,-- additional mail facilities, and additional means of transit for the migratory public. As fast as 
our wants become manifest, energy and enterprise are forthcoming to meet the demand. So 
may it ever be. 
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